

A Unit of Fox Television

3030 Summit

Kansas City, MO

64108

816-753-4567

July 25, 2003

Mr. Tim Maupin Chapter Director, Kansas City Metro Chapter Parents Television Council P.O. Box 22641 Kansas City, MO 64113

Dear Mr. Maupin,

We received your letter dated June 30, 2003 regarding the content of the Keen Eddle show that aired on June 10, 2003 at 8pm.

We forwarded your letter to the FOX Network. The Network, not WDAF TV4, decides what shows go on the air for the FOX Owned and Operated Television Stations.

Sincerely,

Cheryl McDonald

Vice President/General Manager

WDAF-TV/FOX 4